
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Statement from Ned McGrath… 
 

We’re always saddened when we hear of a case or even a suggestion of abuse involving 

Catholic clergy.  Because the matters raised in news conferences today might be headed 

for litigation, we cannot comment further at this time. 
 

 Ned McGrath 

 Director of Communications 

 Archdiocese of Detroit 

 January 15, 2008 




